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July 5, 2016

Certified Mail Return Receipt#: 7013 1090 1110 7318 4425

Toya Colvin

BP America Production Co.

737 North Eldridge Parkway 

Houston, TX 77079

Re: Federal GC LI, Unit Letter F, Sec. 14, Twn. 30N, Rge. 11W, API # 30-045-20327 

Ms.Toya Colvin:

A schematic received in this office on December 18, 2015, shows defective casing. In order to comply 

with Rule 19.15.16.11, prevent waste and protect fresh water, you are hereby directed to initiate remedial 

activity before September 28, 2016.

A sundry detailing your proposed work is required to be submitted and approved before the work can 

begin.

Reference: RBDMS MPK1604655528 on future correspondence for this issue.

Notify the Aztec OCD 24 hours before work is initiated.

If you have any questions, please call me at 505-334-6178, ext. 116.

Sincerely yours,

Brandon Powell

Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector

District III - Aztec

CC: Well File

BLM Farmington Field Office

1220 South St. Francis Drive ■ Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone (505) 476-3460 ■ Fax (505) 476-3462 ■ www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd


